
Dear Toddler Class Parents,  

Thank you for all your support and cooperation in helping us assist your child’s transition into 

our classroom.  

Here are a few reminders to help us ensure that your child receives all the food items you 

send and help us return your containers.  

Each child should have:  

 An insulated lunch bag with an ice pack 

 Their black bag (every day) 

 Inside shoes (that your child can learn to put on independently) 

 Package of diapers & wipes  

 Extra set of clothes 

 Water in a Sippy cup or Reusable water bottle  

 A zipped bag to store sleep items  

o One crib sized fitted sheet (to sleep on) 

o One blanket appropriate for weather (to cover) 

Lunches:  

 Lunches should be prepared at home and ready to serve.  

 Fruit and vegetables should be bite sized. Vegetables should be steamed. 

 Send hot lunches in a thermos to keep warm (preferred) or BPA & Phthalate free 

microwave safe plastic container to be warmed at school. 

 Include eating utensils, bowls, and drinks (LABEL) 

Label EVERYTHING including, but not limited to:  

 Containers – tops & bottoms 

 Eating utensils 

 Cups 

 Bananas/Cheese Sticks/Yogurt 

 Ziploc bags 

 Lunch boxes 

 Shoes 

 Jackets/hats/gloves/scarves/snowsuits 

 Spare clothes 

 Diaper packs and wipes containers 

Thank you for all your assistance, we are looking forward to many exciting experiences ahead. 

Please send in a Family Picture to display in the classroom. Digital pictures can be e-mailed to 

the office. 

 


